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Dear Parents/Carers of Year 11 Students 
 
Sixth Form Open Evening 
 
Choosing destinations for study after Year 11 can sometimes be a confusing and difficult 
course to navigate.  We offer an extremely high quality education for students at Q3 Academy 
Great Barr’s Sixth Form.  Therefore, we are delighted to invite you to the Q3 Academy Great 
Barr’s Sixth Form Open Evening taking place on Thursday 14th November 2019 between 
6.00pm and 8.00pm.  This is a fantastic opportunity to see what our Sixth Form can offer your 
child.  
 
Please join us to visit the various subject areas offering Post-16 Pathways, and our Learning 
Consultants and current Sixth Form students will be available to answer your questions. There 
will be a formal presentation by the Director of Sixth Form, which will start promptly at 6.30pm 
and 7.15pm.   
 
We look forward to seeing you. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mrs V Noakes 
Assistant Vice Principal & 
Director of Sixth Form 

 
 
 


